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May 11, 2022 

 
Sent via email to timothy.j.underwood60@gmail.com 
 
Timothy Underwood 
4285 Hildebrand Ln Apt 178 
Las Vegas, NV 89121 
 

Re: Records Request 
 
Dear Mr. Underwood: 
 

On May 4, 2022, the Washoe County School District (District) Office of the General 
Counsel received your records request sent after business hours on May 3, 2022 in which you 
requested records reflecting the quantity, ages, schools, and sexes assigned at birth of students 
participating in the District’s “Gender Support Plans”.  There are no public records responsive to 
your request. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
/s/Breanne Read 
Breanne Read, ACP 
Advanced Certified Paralegal 
Office of General Counsel 

 


